
• The Board appointed Budget Committee has two vacancies.  At the February 13 business 

meeting the Board acted to seek applicants for the two vacancies.  The District posted the 

applications on the District website and through various newsletters and social media.   

 

• To appoint the two applicants for the Budget Committee effective immediately.  The 

District is working on the Budget for the 25-26 school year and has scheduled budget 

committee meetings starting in May.   

 

 


